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San Diego Superior Court 
Expands Imaging Project 

 
 
 Beginning September 1, 2011, the San Diego Superior Court Imaging Project will expand 

to two more Central Division courtrooms.   Starting September 1, all newly initiated cases 

assigned to Department 72 (Judge Timothy B. Taylor) and Department 73 (Judge Steven R. 

Denton) will be scanned.  

With some exceptions, all documents associated with these cases will be imaged and 

available on computer for viewing by Judges Taylor and Denton, court staff, and parties 

involved.  Public documents related to the scanned cases will be available to the general public 

on the court’s website and on public kiosks at the Hall of Justice (330 West Broadway). 

Judges Taylor and Denton will join Judge Jeffrey B. Barton in moving toward a paperless 

courtroom.  Judge Barton became the first San Diego Superior Court judge to receive newly 

initiated cases in an imaged format on August 1, 2011.   

 For more information on the Superior Court’s efforts to gradually move court operations 

in Civil, Probate and Small Claims to a paper-on-demand system, please see the 7/26/2011 news 

release posted on the San Diego Superior Court website (www.sdcourt.ca.gov). 
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